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Open Enrollment

Open Enrollment response letters for students who applied to
attend another school will be mailed within the next two
weeks. All families are encouraged to complete the
PowerSchool Enrollment process for your student at their
school of residence. Those accepted under Open Enrollment
will then be moved in the PowerSchool system from their school of residence to the school of
choice by our staff. If you applied for Open Enrollment and do not receive a response by May
15, please contact us at info@avhsd.org.

Freshman Registration

Class of 2024 we are excited to welcome you to our schools.
Registration information has been mailed to all incoming 9th
graders. If you have not received enrollment information,
please check your child’s High Schools website under the tab
“Future Student” to �nd information and directions speci�c to
enrollment.

Special Education Resources

We are excited to launch the AVUHSD Distance Learning Student & Family Resource Center.
This Google site is designed to provide students with disabilities and families with resources
to support distance learning in all academic areas during school closure. You can access the
site by visiting https://tinyurl.com/SPED-DL-Student-Family.

Mental Health Resources
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We Count Antelope Valley!

Once every 10 years, the census counts everyone living in the
U.S. – regardless of age, race/ethnicity, or citizenship status.
Our AV community depends on your participation. The census
is used to decide how much money our community will receive for things like, health care, job
programs, housing, and schools. The census also decides how much political representation
our community will have. Being counted ensures you have a voice.
Filling out the Census is Easy- 
You can complete the census by mail, by phone, or online.
You will be asked a few simple questions, like your age and the number of children in your
home. It is important that any children, family, or roommates living with you also be counted.
Complete the US Census by visiting my2020census.gov or call (844) 330-2020 (English) or
(844) 468-2020 (Spanish).

The Antelope Valley Union High School District is committed to the continued Mental Health
Support for all our students. To access Mental Health Support through the district please call
661-418-2309. A School Mental Health provider is available from 7:30 am - 12:00 pm and 12:30
pm - 3:00 pm, Monday - Friday. Click HERE to �nd additional resources. If you need immediate
support please call 911.
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